
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO:  Community & Economic Development Committee (CEDC) 

 

FROM: Jessica Titel, Principal Planner 

 

DATE:  January 22, 2020 

 

RE: Proposed Revisions to the Art in Public Places Policy 

 

              

 

 

The proposed revisions to the Art in Public Places Policy establish a public notification process 

and details the procedure to initiate if an applicant/artist is not in compliance with the Art in 

Public Places Policy.  The changes are identified in the attached revised policy.  Per the Art in 

Public Places Policy, the committee of jurisdiction for review of the Policy is the Community & 

Economic Development Committee. 

 

The Appleton Public Art Committee will meet February 4, 2020 to review the proposed changes 

to the Art in Public Places Policy.  The policy will be forwarded to the Common Council for 

final action. 

 

The Staff Report prepared for the Public Art Committee is attached as reference. 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 
“…meeting community needs…enhancing quality of life.” 


